
Corporate and Social Inclusion Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 1 April 2008 
 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
Task and Finish Group 
Review of Community and Voluntary Sector 
 
The task and finish group are continuing to take evidence and have previously met 
with: 
 

• Dawn Welsh – Neighbourhood Renewal Manager 

• Stephen Bray – Chair of Catalyst 

• Paul McGee – Consultant 

• Ian Jones – Chief Internal Auditor 

• Julie Harkin – Senior Finance Manager 
 
 
At a meeting on 11 March, the Group met with representatives of those organisations 
which receive core funding from the Council.  A further meeting is to be arranged in 
order to hear evidence from the Tees Valley Community Foundation.        
 
 
Timescale for the Review 
 
The review is due to report to Cabinet in May 2008. 
 
Monitoring 
 
No further monitoring work has taken place since the last Executive Scrutiny 
meeting. 
 
 


